
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Contact 
Information 

 

 Email:  
admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Phone 0161 338 2060 Website: 
http:// st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk 

 

November 2024 
 

Message from the Headteacher  
 
PTA Christmas Fair Raffle 
We will be sending home a book of raffle tickets for the St Paul’s PTA Christmas Fair on 
Thursday 28th November. Each book has five raffle tickets in them. First Prize is £100!  
 
If you are able to sell any tickets this would be greatly appreciated. We ask that all filled in 
sold ticket stubs or unsold tickets and money is returned to school in an envelope by 
Thursday 5th December.  
 
Any unsold tickets will be sold at the Christmas Fair, which is on Friday 6th December 4.30-
6.00pm.   
 
 
PTA Individual Christmas Mugs 
 
 

 

St Paul’s Newsletter 
 

The children in school will be creating an 
insert design for a Christmas Mug.  
 
If you would like to buy this mug, the 
cost is £2. Money can be sent in from 
Monday 2nd December with your child to 
give to their class teacher. If you can 
please send this in an envelope with 
your child’s name on that would be a big 
help!  
 
The mugs will then be sent home by 
Friday 6th December.  
 
Thank you  
St Paul’s PTA 
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Follow us on twitter @paul_primary    
 

‘Life in all its fullness’ 
(John 10:10) 

Save The Date 
Friday November 29th 
November (non-uniform 
day) Bottles Donations. 
 
Friday 6th December: 4.30-
6.00pm 
PTA Christmas Fair  
 
Thursday 12th December Yr 
1&2 2pm Christmas 
performance: Angel 
Express 
 
Friday 13th December Yr 1 
& Y2 visit to Holy Trinity, 
Stalybridge. 
 
On the day of your child’s 
Christmas Party they can 
come to school in non-
uniform on this day. 
 
Monday 16th December 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 
2 Christmas Party 
 
Tuesday 17th December 
Christmas Dinner Day 
(Please order through School’s 
grid if you want your child to 
have a Christmas dinner on this 
day).  
 
Tuesday 17th December 
2pm Reception Class 
Gingerbread man Story 
Trail 
 
Wednesday 18th December 
Yr 3 & Yr 4 Christmas Party 
 
Thursday 19th December Yr 
5 & Yr 6 Christmas Party 
 
Friday 20th December Carol 
Service 9.30am Church  
 
Friday 20th December last 
day of term, school closes 
at 3,15pm 
 
First day back at school 
Tuesday 7th January 2025 
Gates open at 8.40, School 
starts at 8.45am 
 
Freddy Fit Friday 10th 
January 2024 

 
 

 

Just a reminder that… 
Friday November 29th November is a non-uniform day and the PTA 
are asking for Bottles Donations on this day. We really do 
appreciate your kindness and support with this. 
 

 
PTA Christmas Fair Friday 6th December 4.30-6.00pm 
 
Thank you again with all the support for our PTA Christmas Fair.  
 
We really hope to see you there! Entrance is via the school 
playground.  
 
Adults 20p entrance, Children enter free.  
 
There will be lots of exciting stalls, our raffle, refreshments will be 
in sale and we are expecting a visit from Father Christmas! 
 
 
Parking near School 
For the safety of all coming to and from school, please do not drive 
vehicles down Richmond St at drop off and pick up times. Please do 
not park in this area or in the immediate areas around school. Also, 
areas such as the nursery near school, care homes and doctor’s 
surgery are private parking areas. If you are coming in a vehicle, 
please make use of the church car park across the road at these 
times. 
 
Save the Date  
Please check the save the date section for any dates you may need 
to note in the run up to Christmas. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This half term we will be 
exploring our Christian 
value of courage 
  


